





Dear Parents, 


Happy New Year!  I hope you had a wonderful break. 
May your hearts overflow with joy as we continue to 
celebrate the good news of our Savior’s birth!

  

“Thank you” so much for the wonderful cards, gifts 
and goodies I received - they were very much 
appreciated and enjoyed!  Your children are a blessing 
to me and it is a privilege to serve as your director. I’m 
looking forward to the rest of the year.


Enrollment for the coming school year begins January 4, 2021!  We are accepting applications for 
all classes: 18 Months through Pre-Kindergarten.  Priority is given to currently enrolled students, 
siblings and Zion members. Enrollment opens to the general public on a first-come basis beginning 
February 1, 2021.  Classes fill up fast so please get your applications in soon.


May God bless you and keep you through the New Year.


Peace,


Barb Ballif


Barbara Ballif, Director


HIGHLIGHTS:

Re-enrollment begins January 4, 2021 - be sure to submit your application ASAP! 

No preschool January 18th - Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.

Be sure to send in snow clothes (boots, mittens, hats, etc.); we go out for recess each day!
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Miss Sabrina's Sweeties

Hello Parents,

Thank you all so much for a 
wonderful, spirit filled December.  
We had fun with the letter C talking 

about Christmas and the letter I with 
inchworms. 


It is hard to believe we are finished with 2020 
and starting a new year.  I pray this year will be 
filled with abundant joy and blessings for you 
and yours.   


As the new year starts, we will jump right back 
into our letters.  We will start with the letter L.  


Much love and thanks for sharing your children 
with me.

Miss Sabrina


Miss Lezlie's Sunshines

Dear families, 

Wow, what a wonderful 
Christmas season it has been! 
Even in these uncertain times 
we are so blessed to feel the 
perfect peace that comes from 

the birth of our Savior!  It was so great 
celebrating the season with this sweet class of 
sunshines!  Thank you to all of my fabulous 
volunteer parents who helped make December 
and all of the fun happen!!  Thank you!  Thank 
you! ❤ 🎄 🌟  I hope you all had a safe and 
beautiful Christmas with your families.  I 
missed you all over the break! 


Well, it’s now 2021 - I’m so excited for this 
fresh new year.  It feels new and I’m hopeful for 
great things ahead. How could it not be super 
great with this adorable class?!  😊 

We are starting January out with the letter “Ii”. 
We will be talking about favorite ice cream 
flavors, having an ice cream party, what I (they) 
want to be when (they) I grow up, AND we will 
be making real ice and doing a science project 
with salt drops and watercolors. This is way 

fun and I’m excited.  Well, 2020 is over and I’m 
looking forward to kicking 2021 off with a 
bang!  Or a blast full of fun and great memories 
together!!! I have the best job in the WORLD 
and I’m so thankful for you all!!! 

Happy New Year!!! 🎊 🎈 🎆 💕 

If there is anything I can do to help or be of 
service to you and your families, please let me 
know! 


In God’s service, 

Miss Lezlie 💗 


Miss Chris's Campers

Happy New Year, everyone!  I 
hope this holiday season has 
been as enjoyable for you and 
your families as it has been for 
me and mine! The year 2020 
was challenging for everyone, 

but with it has come many blessings for which 
I am grateful. 

Thank you again for the opportunity to teach 
your child at Let Me Shine! I am looking 
forward to lots of new learning and creative 
projects with you all. We will continue to get 
through our letters, writing our first and last 
names, and our numbers 1-10. Here's to an 
even more happy and healthy 2021!! I can't 
wait to get started.


Grace and peace,

Miss Chris 


Miss Angelina's 3 Year Old Class


I am so excited to be joining 
the wonderful staff at Let Me 
Shine. This is my first year 
teaching and I cannot wait to 
get into the classroom with 
your sweet children. I loved 

meeting all of you at Meet the Teacher. It was 
so fun seeing your child and how excited they 



are to come to school. I have so many fun 
things planned and I can’t wait to get started. 


A little about myself: I’m Ms. Angelina. I was 
not born and raised in Utah but I have loved 
living here the last 8 years. I am from South 
Carolina and while I miss it, I can’t imagine 
leaving this beautiful state. My husband and I 
live in Millcreek with our two kids (Ava-6 and 
Cooper-4). Before COVID, we loved going out 
to eat and trying new restaurants, skiing, 
hiking and having game nights at our house. 
Since COVID, we’ve been doing a lot of 
outdoor activities and crafts at home with our 
kids. It’s been challenging, but I have loved the 
extra time with my kiddos.


I hope everyone had a great break and I am 
looking forward to getting to know your 
children in the classroom and learning from 
them as well.


Miss Angelina


  Let Me Shine shares God's love with His children and provides a welcoming 
Christian environment where a child can grow spiritually, socially and intellectually.
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